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All kindergarten students in CFISD are offered the 

opportunity to be included in an identification 
process during the Fall semester which includes a 

review of performance data and observations.  

RESULTS WILL BE SENT HOME IN FEBRUARY FOR 
PLACEMENT MARCH 1. 

*NOTE:  Late enrollment may limit the opportunity for data collection.

PARENTS/GUARDIANS WHO DO NOT WISH THE DATA TO BE REVIEWED
FOR THE PURPOSE OF IDENTIFICATION FOR GIFTED AND TALENTED 

SERVICES MAY REQUEST TO OPT OUT OF THE REVIEW BY 
ACKNOWLEDGING THIS REQUEST LOCATED IN THE GIFTED AND 

TALENTED LINK ON THE CFISD PARENT PORTAL BY THE DUE DATE. THE 
LINK MAY BE ACCESSED HERE: 

HTTPS://LAUNCHPAD.CLASSLINK.COM/CFISDPARENTS 

PLEASE CONTACT THE ELEMENTARY COUNSELOR AT THE CAMPUS 
FOR ADDITIONAL DETAILS. 
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